
 

Governor General Paul Walden, 

President General Leslie Kirk, 

and the respective Officers General of the 

Sons and Daughters of Virginia Founding Fathers 

& 

The Order of the Steel Magnolias 

Cordially invite you to attend the 

Joint Annual Meetings 

Monday, April 8, 2024 

10:30-1:30 

John Paul Jones Room 

The Army Navy Club 

901 Seventeenth Street NW – on Farragut Square 

Washington DC 20006   202.628.8400 

Courtesy of Mrs. Robin Redfearn Towns 

 

Guest Speaker: Dr. Christopher Hamner, Associate Professor  

in US History at George Mason University in Fairfax, VA  

 

SDVAFF business meeting, Lunch, Program, OSM business meeting 

You are invited to both meetings 

Limited Seating – Please reply promptly with reservation form 

Reservations accepted until March 31, 2024 


